
Central Appraisal District of Johnson 
County Re-Appraisal Plan Meeting
Presented to  Counci l  on  Apr i l  21,  2025



JCAD Board Meeting on 4/10/2025
On 4/10/2025 Mayor Chris Fletcher provided a presentation to the Central 
Appraisal District of Johnson County demonstrating the effect of the re-appraisal 
plan on the City of Burleson Operating Budget.

As a result of the presentation, the Central Appraisal District expressed interest in 
scheduling a follow up meeting with the City of Burleson Council Members and 
staff.

Staff is seeking direction from Council regarding members who would like to 
participate in the meeting. 
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Next Steps
Staff recommends that up to two Council members attend the 
meeting along with staff and some of the Central Appraisal District 
Board members and staff.

After the meeting, staff will come back with a report to provide an 
update and seek a recommendation, if appropriate.

Staff will bring recommendation forward to the full Council.
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QUESTIONS/COMMENTS


